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BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

Jonathan Lacko – President 

Peter Szedlacsek – Secretary 

Bobye Townsend – Treasurer 

Mark Summers - Director 

MANAGEMENT COMPANY 

Sentry Management 

2180 West S.R. 434 

Suite 5000 

Longwood, FL 3277 

407-788-6700 

COMMUNITY MANAGER 

Patricia Rowe 

On-Site Monday-Friday 9am to 5pm 

407-671-5559 

After Hours Maintenance Emergency 

407-646-9845 

MAY PEST TREATMENT SCHEDULE:       

Please call to schedule inside treatments. 

Outside perimeter of the building.      

1st Wednesday:  Bldg. 1900, 2000, 2100, 2200   

2nd Wednesday: Bldg. 2300, 2400, 2500, 2600, 2700   

3rd Wednesday: Bldg. 2800, 2900, 3000, 3100, 3200, 3300 

4th Wednesday: Bldg. 3400, 3500, 3600, 3700 

 MONTHLY SMOKE DETECTOR TEST AT 10:30am 

1st Wednesday:  Bldg. 300 & 400   

2nd Wednesday: Bldg. 500 & 600 

3rd Wednesday: Bldg. 700 & 2000 

4th Wednesday: Bldg. 200 & 2600 

Cornell Fine Arts Museum at   
Rollins College offers museum 
tours led by museum staff are   
offered every Saturday at 1 
p.m.  Join them in the Education 
Gallery to begin the tour, which 
lasts from 30 to 45 minutes.  No 
registration is required and the 
tours are always free. 

 
Rollins College                                
Cornell Fine Arts Museum  
1000 Holt Avenue 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
Phone: 407-646-2000 

Board Meeting is on Tues Sept 6th 
at 6 p.m. at the clubhouse.  

Office is close for Labor Day 

It is with saddened hearts that  

we say good-bye to former longtime board 

member Frank Fondo who passed away this 

past month. We extend our prayers and 

thoughts to his friends and family. 

PETS  

We all love are furry friends please       

remember to pick up after them and     

dispose of the bags in the proper waste    

basket at the pet stations. We still have 

numerous stray cats on the property do 

not leave food or water out for them. 

DUMPSTERS 

Some residents continue to dump large 

furniture items at the dumpsters. If you 

need to dump a large item contact the  

office first to arrange for a special pick up. 

There is a charge for the special pick up 

that can be paid at the office or charged to 

the account. 


